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November 01, 2022 
 
Lori Smith 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191 
Victor, CO 80860 
 
 RE: Cresson Project, Permit No. M-1980-244 

Notice of Past Due Annual Financial Warranty Update 
 
Ms. Smith:  
 
In Amendment No. 13 (AM-13; approved on December 23, 2020), the operator committed to providing 
the Division with an updated financial warranty calculation at the end of October of every year. This 
updated calculation will address all existing disturbance as well as any planned disturbance for the 
following year. To date, the Division has not received the updated calculations that were due in October 
2021 and October 2022.  
 
Per the AM-13 commitment, please submit an updated financial warranty calculation for the site which 
includes costs for reclaiming all existing disturbance and any planned disturbance for the following year, 
by November 30, 2022.  
 
To better track this commitment, the Division has added it as a compliance requirement in our internal 
permit system. This means starting next year (2023), both the operator and the Division will receive an 
email notification of this compliance requirement, due by October 31st. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 
amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Amy Eschberger 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Katie Blake, CC&V 
 Johnna Gonzalez, CC&V 
 Tim Cazier, DRMS 
 Elliott Russell, DRMS 
 Patrick Lennberg, DRMS 
 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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